
 

                                                                                                                                                  

Please contact the Office of Lt. Governor Bethany Hall-Long for any additional 
 information at 302-744-4333 or email at alexia.wolf@delaware.gov 

 

Behavioral Health Consortium  

Mental Health and Substance Use Forum for Returning Citizens 
The forums are In-person with a Virtual Link provided on the Delaware.gov Public Calendar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Behavioral Health Consortium (BHC) is an advisory body comprised of community advocates, law enforcement, healthcare professionals, and state leaders that 

works towards solutions for action to address prevention, treatment, and recovery for mental health, substance use, and co-occurring disorders. The consortium 

continues to develop short-term and long-term strategies and initiatives to address the major addiction and mental health challenges we face in Delaware. 

 
Maranatha Life Changing Church 

 1235 E Division St, Dover, DE 19901 
Date: Thursday April 27th2023 

Time: 6:00pm-7:00pm 
Virtual Meeting Information:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87961624916?pwd=VGV2YUFqamZzS2R5SHpCdHhBc3RGdz09 

Meeting ID 879 6162 4916 Passcode 544547 
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